
 

 

  

  
   
  
July 2, 2021  

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1  

TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS UNDER RFQ NO. 2114 “Hydraulic Power Units”.  

Notice is hereby given that RFQ No. 2114 of the East Bay Municipal Utility District has 
been revised as set forth below:  

REMOVE:  
PAGE 4, Section I, Part D – “Materials in Contact with Drinking Water”  
 
NSF 61 certification is no longer required. 
  

PAGE 6, Section II. CALENDAR OF EVENTS Update as follows: 

 

EVENT DATE/LOCATION 

Response Due July 28, 2021 by 1:30 p.m. 

At this time all bids will be opened publicly in the EBMUD 
Board Room at 375 Eleventh St., Oakland, CA  94607 

Anticipated Contract Start 
Date 

September 14, 2021  

 

  
THIS ADDENDUM MUST BE SUBMITTED WITH THE BID.  
  
   

  
Kelley K. Smith  
Manager of Purchasing  


